NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
John A. Yates Jr. October 4, 2005
PO Box 900 .
Artesia, NM 88211-0900

Reference: State B 004 K-5-19s-28e 30-015-02182
Operator,

Your work plan for remediation of contaminates at the above referenced well site has been received by the District 2 office of the New
Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD).

The following stipulations apply to this project:

1. Samples are to be obtained from soils left in place prior to adding manure. Samples are to be tested at an OCD approved testing
facility for TPH, BTEX and Chlorides.

Contaminated materials removed are to be hauled to an approved disposal facility.

Contact OCD 24 hours prior to commencement of remediation activities.

Contact OCD 24 hours prior to obtaining samples where analysis of such samples are to be presented to the OCD.

Work on this project is to commence no later than November 6, 2005.
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Be advised that acceptance of documents and/or remediation work plan proposals does not relieve the operator of liability should their
operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human
health or the environment. In addition, acceptance of documents and/or work plan proposals does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

If I can be of assistance in this matter, my contact information is listed below.

Thank~you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

(505) 748-1283 Ext 108
(505) 626-0857
Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us
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